
 

 
 

 

November 19, 2020 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

Trillium Health Partners Temporarily Reduces Essential Visitors Due to COVID-19 

 
In response to increasing COVID-19 cases within our community, Trillium Health Partners (THP) is 
taking the difficult step of reducing the number of visitors in the hospital to protect patients, staff 
and the community. 

 
Effective Thursday, November 19th at 10 p.m., THP is permitting 1 essential visitor per patient during 
their hospital stay, with exceptions granted for specific patient population groups. For more 
information about these exceptions, please visit thp.ca's "Visiting THP & Connecting With Patients" 
page. 
 
We understand how important family and friends are to patient wellness and we thank you for your 
patience and understanding during this difficult time.  
 
For the most up-to-date information, patients and the community are encouraged to visit 
trilliumhealthpartners.ca and follow THP on social media. 
 
Twitter: @THP_hospital 
Facebook: @TrilliumHealthPartners 
Instagram: @trilliumhealthpartners 
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Media Contact:  
Victoria Bettencourt 
Communications Advisor 
Victoria.Bettencourt@thp.ca 
437-224-3037 
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